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Dear Lisa, 

 

Thank you for your significant contribution to making our Unity Banquet a success this 

year. We are so happy to be able to work with you again and we hope to continue to do 

many more events with your organization in the future. Please let me know if we might be 

able to assist you with future recommendations or references as we would be happy to 

share with others what a positive experience it is to work with your company. If you need 

to contact us again in the future, please feel free to email Kijua Sanders-McMurtry. 

 

Best, 

Kijua Sanders-McMurtry 

Director of Multicultural Affairs 
 


